
Week of April 6th 
1st​ ​Grade​ ​M&M’s 

 Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

 
 
 
 
English 
Language 
Art 

20 min of reading 
 
Morning worksheet 
 
Reading 
Comprehension 
worksheet 

20 min of reading 
 
Morning worksheet 
 
Reading 
Comprehension 
worksheet 

20 min of reading 
 
Morning worksheet 
 
Reading Comprehension 
worksheet 
 

20 min of reading 
 
Morning worksheet 
 
Reading 
Comprehension 
worksheet 

20 min of reading 
 
Morning worksheet 
 
Reading 
Comprehension 
worksheet 

Writing  Writing worksheet Writing worksheet Writing worksheet Writing worksheet Writing worksheet 

Math  Math worksheet & math 
fact practice (math 
worksheets are double 
sided) 

Math worksheet & math 
fact practice (math 
worksheets are double 
sided) 

Math worksheet & math 
fact practice (math 
worksheets are double 
sided) 

Math worksheet & math 
fact practice (math 
worksheets are double 
sided) 

Math worksheet & math 
fact practice (math 
worksheets are double 
sided) 

Social 
Studies & 
Science 

Play outside or help 
with an outside chore 

Mystery science lesson 
(or play outside!) 
Mystery Science 
Lesson 

Play outside or help with 
an outside chore 

Scholastic News 
Article (or play outside) 

Play outside or help with 
an outside chore 

 
 
Online 
resources 
and  
 Apps 
 

Moby Max 
 
GetEpic! 
 
1st Grade M&M's Facebook 
Page 
 
Zoom Video Chatting 
 
I-Ready Math 
 

Moby Max 
 
GetEpic! 
 
1st Grade M&M's Facebook 
Page 
 
Zoom Video Chatting 
 
I-Ready Math 
 

Moby Max 
 
GetEpic! 
 
1st Grade M&M's Facebook 
Page 
 
Zoom Video Chatting 
 
I-Ready Math 

Moby Max 
 
GetEpic! 
 
1st Grade M&M's Facebook 
Page 
 
Zoom Video Chatting 
 
I-Ready Math 

Moby Max 
 
GetEpic! 
 
1st Grade M&M's Facebook 
Page 
 
Zoom Video Chatting 
 
I-Ready Math 

https://mysteryscience.com/powers/mystery-3/camouflage-animal-survival/118?code=MTI0MTM1MDg&t=student
https://mysteryscience.com/powers/mystery-3/camouflage-animal-survival/118?code=MTI0MTM1MDg&t=student
https://www.mobymax.com/signin
https://www.getepic.com/students
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://zoom.us/join
https://login.i-ready.com/
https://www.mobymax.com/signin
https://www.getepic.com/students
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://zoom.us/join
https://login.i-ready.com/
https://www.mobymax.com/signin
https://www.getepic.com/students
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://zoom.us/join
https://login.i-ready.com/
https://www.mobymax.com/signin
https://www.getepic.com/students
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://zoom.us/join
https://login.i-ready.com/
https://www.mobymax.com/signin
https://www.getepic.com/students
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://www.facebook.com/1st-Grade-MMs-107292220901648/
https://zoom.us/join
https://login.i-ready.com/


 


